HOO SHOO TOO LAKES HOA NEWSLETTER

September 2023

HEAT ADVISORY

We ask that all residents please take necessary precautions for the heat advisory currently in place.

Please also remember to keep pets inside during the hottest parts of the day and ensure they are not burning their paws on hot asphalt when walking them.

ASSOCIATION WEBSITE

Visit the Hoo Shoo Too Lakes website at:

www.hooshootoolakespoa.com

2023 ANNUAL MEETING

The Hoo Shoo Too Lakes 2023 Annual HOA Meeting will be held on **Wednesday**, **September 13th**, **at 6pm** at the Jones Creek Library, Room 1. We hope to see you there!

NO SOLICITING IN NEIGHBORHOOD

This is a reminder to all residents that Hoo Shoo Too Lakes is a NO SOLICITING community according to city records. If any solicitor, permitted or not, comes to your home, we ask that you please contact the Sheriff's Office at (225) 389-5000 and provide them with the contact information of the solicitor.

NEW GARBAGE SERVICE

The garbage service provider for Baton Rouge has changed.

Click the link below for information about how this change will affect your garbage service:

https://www.wafb.com/2023/07/27/new-garbagetrash-recycling-collection-services-being-rolled-outseptember-1st-ebr-parish/

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546